

Office of the Superintendent

"Unlocking the Potential in ALL Students"

Superintendent Dr. Vazquez Matos
311 Hunting Hill Avenue, Middletown, CT 06457 Telephone: (860) 638-1401
Email: vazquezmatosa@mpsct.org, Web: www.middletownschools.org

March 20, 2023

Town Clerk Office Municipal Building 245 deKoven Drive Middletown, CT 06457

Dear Town Clerk:

The Middletown Board of Education has CANCELED the Policy Committee Meeting that was scheduled for: Tuesday, March 21, 2023 at 5:30 P.M.

Best regards,

Cody Altieri Administrative Assistant

cc: Board of Education Members Jennifer Cannata, Assistant Superintendent Marco Gaylord, Executive Director of Operations Ray Byron, Principal Beman Dr. Vazquez Matos, Superintendent Michael Skott, Director of Technology Michele Clay, Community Member Colleen Fitzpatrick, Principal Snow School